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Manor Hospital 
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 Tel: 01922 721172 ext. 5701   
Date: 25/09/2019 Email: foi@walsallhealthcare.nhs.uk   
 Website: www.walsallhealthcare.nhs.uk  
  
Dear E. Moore  
 

Re: Freedom of Information request 289.19   Community Midwifery and Health 

visiting 

This letter confirms receipt of your request for information under the terms of the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000, requesting information relating to the above 
subject. 

I am pleased to attach our response to your email received on 02/09/2019 

Please note that this information is supplied for your personal use only. Information 
provided under the Freedom of Information Act does not confer an automatic right for 
you to re-use that information in a way that would infringe copyright laws - for 
example by making multiple copies, or by publishing/issuing copies to the public.   

Copyright in the information is owned by Walsall Healthcare NHS Trust unless 
otherwise stated. Brief extracts of the material can be reproduced under the “fair 
dealing” provisions of the Copyright Design and Patents Act 1988 (S.29 and S.30) 
for the purposes of research for non-commercial purposes, private study, criticism, 
review and news reporting.  

We do not give permission for this information to be used for the purposes of direct 
marketing. 

If you wish to re-use this information then, in accordance with the Regulations on the 
Re-use of Public Sector Information 2005, you must first ask our permission. 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months 
from the date of the original response letter.  Please address it to the Information 
Governance Department, as detailed above or email it to: 
foi@walsallhealthcare.nhs.uk.  

Following an internal review, if you remain dissatisfied, you have the right to apply to 

the Information Commissioner to seek a resolution to the matter.  Further details can 

be found on their website: www.ico.gov.uk.   

mailto:xxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx
http://www.walsallhospitals.nhs.uk/
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Kind Regards 

 
Jenna Davies 
Director of Governance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

289.19 
Community midwifery and health visiting 
 
Dear Walsall Healthcare NHS Trust, 
 
Do the authority still use paper versions of the red book and green book for community 
midwifery and home health visiting? 
 
Answer:  Walsall health visitors use the paper version of the red book and go online 
for information in the green book (in relation to immunisation schedules).  
 
Does the authority use any electronic versions of the red book or green book? If so which 
products do they use  
and how much did they spend on this software in each of the last three financial years? 

  

Answer: Health Visitors do not use electronic versions of the red book but do go 

online to access the green book which does not require any software. 

 

 


